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Dear Parent/Carer

S4 “ LIVE N LEARN" EVENING, WEDNESDAY 16" NOVEMBER 2016

Kemnay Academy, has the aim of giving our young people the confidence, attributes and capabilities
to make valuable contributions to society and to prepare them for future employment and diverse
careers. Partnership with you, parents and carers, is vital in doing this effectively. Our aim is to work
together with you to help our young people develop and maintain ambition and positive attitudes
throughout their life-long education.

Throughout the day all S4 pupils will have experienced an inspirational and motivating seminar
delivered by the company Live —n — Learn.

We are delighted to be able to invite you to an evening seminar targeted specifically for parents, the
content of the presentation is as described below.

Parent Seminar - Course Outcomes

Through an interactive, relaxed and fun workshop, parents are given strategies which allow them to
support their children throughout their time at school and on their journey through life. We offer a first-
hand insight into why your school is using Live-N-Learn and leave parents reassured that they are
able to play an active role in their child’s education.

Topics Covered:

- Mindsets

s Building Confidence

. Creativity

° Getting Involved

o Interacting With Young People

Presentations will begin at 7.00pm and will last roughly an hour. We encourage you to come along
and would be grateful if you would return the attached slip via your daughter/son.

We look forward to welcoming you the Academy in person on 16 November.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs L Paul
Rector
Kemnay Academy

Serving Aberdeenshire from mountain to sea — the very best of Scotland



Reply slip

| intend/do not intend coming along to the “Live n Learn” evening on 16 November.

No of Adults:

Pupil Name:

Register Class

Please return this slip to the school office by Friday, 11 November 2016.




